June 1, 1976 Yankee Stadium Rally - Singing in the rain - Chasing the storm away

Kevin Thompson
June 1, 2024

Dear brothers and sisters,

On June 1st, we remember the Yankee Stadium Rally of 1976. The footage of members singing in the
rain and chasing the storm away is legendary. All of you who were there have a tale to tell and should
make sure to record your story for future generations.

This weekend will feature the Great Works event in Belvedere and the family festival on Sunday. The
Sunday Service will be broadcast live.

As we enter summer, which often includes camps and workshops, let us keep in mind our national goals:
1. Bring 1,000 new members across the country
2. Bring 1,000 couples to the Blessing in 2025
3. and make a substantial donation of $10 million to the CWG next year

Please pray for these national goals and work towards your local church's goals.

God Bless,

Kevin and Masako Thompson



